
Comments:

To whom it may concern,
I''m writing to encourage you to regulate the banking industry in such a way as 
to make overdraft protection opt-in, as well as to have banks process checks in 
the order they are received rather than from largest to smallest.

Sincerely,

Tim Reed

Tim Reed

Subject:

From:

Electronic Fund Transfers


